


 15 th of march 2021


Subject:
response to your proposal for the symposium Garden cities for the 21st century
	 

Hello


	You made us a proposal for the Garden Cities for the XXIst Century conference on June 2022, entitled:

Garden City or Gartenstadt? Introducing Urban Reform Eastwards from Germany
	
	We thank you again for this response, and we are pleased to inform you that it may take place in Item 1 devoted to The valuation of garden cities. In fact, it seems to us to resonate directly with other interventions which also relate to very concrete cases. 

	The German to Czech connection is an interesting one to explore though ought also to consider UK connections, including Unwin’s 1922 visit to Prague.

	The quality of the proposals received prompts us this year to prepare a publication, in collaboration with Éditions Parenthèses. Thus, we suggest that you work on writing your article, according to the following guidelines submitted by the scientific council:

	The standards of the articles are as follows: an article of 20,000 characters (including spaces and notes) and 4 to 6 illustrations. You will find attached the typographical recommendations.

	A first version of your text and the iconography is expected for June 30, 2021. In order to be able to decide on the final program of the conference and the presentations, we thank you for confirming your commitment to write an article and for your participation at the conference, before April 15, 2021 with Milena Crespo, the association's facilitator-coordinator (milena.crespo@citesjardins-idf.fr / +33 6 71 12 38 09). Finally, we are happy to be able to announce that the precise date of the conference will be known next month, in April 2021.

	Kind regards


The Organizing Committee of the Garden Cities for the 21st Century conference


 

